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       St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 

 
 
  November 2021 
    

  
 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 

We would like to inform you of some upcoming changes to the 3M Reusable Respirator product 
line to help ensure the products you are using offer the best in terms of availability and 
performance for the long term.  
 
3M is discontinuing the 3M™ Spectacle Kit FF-400-20 and 3M™ Spectacle Kit 6878 November 
10, 2021 and will instead be offering the new 3M™ Universal Spectacle Kit 102 which can be 
utilized with either the 3M™ Full Facepiece Reusable Respirator FF-400 and 6000 Series. 
 
After discontinuation, orders for the existing spectacle kits FF-400-20 and 6878 will be fulfilled 
only if there is existing inventory. After that time, all outstanding orders will be transitioned 
over to the new spectacle kit. Portfolio changes are highlighted below. 
 
Products being discontinued: 

Part No. 3M Stock # Product Name 

6878 7000002031 3M™ Spectacle Kit, 6878, 1 EA/Case 

FF-400-20 7000002325 3M™ Spectacle Kit, FF-400-20 1 EA/Case 

 
Suggested replacement options: 

Part No. 3M Stock # Product Name 

102 7100254233 3M™ Universal Spectacle Kit, 102, 1 EA/Case 

 
  

Please contact 3M Technical Service at 1-800-243-4630 if you would like to discuss specific 
solutions to your individual needs or visit 3M.com/WorkerSafety to see further product 
information and resources. 
 
3M endeavors to provide the highest quality of respiratory protection products in the marketplace, 
and we regret any inconvenience these product transitions may cause.  If you have any questions, 
please reach out to 3M. 
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